



Report of LAPSA

Meeting on 07/11

- We talked about VP Communications and VP Student Life's replacement during the winter term.
- We talked about a study session we want to organize during November before the finals and to work on our essays.
- Talked about who would go represent the department at the Liberal Arts Event at the Thomas More Institute.
- Our next meeting will be on the 21/11

Finance Related

- Trying to think on a way to get some revenue with something else than bake sales since we can't sell food.

Communication Related

- Organizing and setting the date with our members for the study session.

Student Life Related

- Still looking for a sweater provider, will ask about it in the Legislative Council.
- Worked on the motion to get our logo accepted.
- I met with RSUS and PSA to talk about adding a general assembly clause to our constitution.
- Tabled with the Equity Committee to spread awareness and I am going to meet with them

Respectfully Submitted,

Lucas Duchatellier (he/they)
VP Student Life